
 

                                26.04.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
 
This past week has been a productive one for our team, marked by the successful 
participation in a recent trade exhibition that yielded new contacts and additional 
orders. 
 
I have fully recovered from my recent surgery and have had a productive week back 
at work. Next week, I plan to visit clients in Italy alongside our CEO, strengthening our 
ties and understanding of your needs directly. 
 
Operational Overview at the Plant: 

 Energy and Water Supply: Stable, ensuring uninterrupted operations. 
 Equipment Functionality: All systems are operational without any issues. 
 Team Engagement: Our team is fully engaged, motivated, and ready to tackle 

any challenges. 
 Logistics: We are pleased to report a significant improvement in the logistics 

issue that affected our Italian clients. The Jagodin border crossing, one of the 
major routes with Poland, has been fully unblocked. As a result, transit times 
to Italy have improved, with a reduction of five days in waiting times. 
Furthermore, the two trucks that were delayed earlier this week have 
successfully delivered their cargo to our clients. 

 Billet Supply and Material Provision: We are well-stocked and prepared to 
meet your demands efficiently. 
 

Thank you for your continued partnership and trust in us. We look forward to further 
strengthening our relationship and continuing to provide you with the high level of 
service you expect. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com 
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 


